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Security systems used to be thought of as simply intrusion protection, but 

now they are so much more. What if your home security system could 

help simplify your life? What if you could have control and protection in 

the palm of your hand? In addition to helping you protect what matters 

most, today’s systems can help turn your residence into a smart home.

Our indoor and outdoor surveillance cameras and doorbell cameras 

operate over your Wi-Fi network and allow you to receive video clips 

via mobile device when there is activity at your home. Our garage door 

control also operates on a Wi-Fi network and gives you the ability to open 

your garage door when a service person or guest needs to gain access. 

You can also check to see if the door is open or closed when you are away 

to put your mind at ease.

Similarly, your WH Security system can integrate with most Z-Wave 

devices you may wish to install, even if you’ve already purchased them 

elsewhere. These include door locks, lights, smart outlets and thermostats. 

These smart products can all be tied into your system, meaning you can 

control it all from anywhere there is an internet connection with one easy-

to-use app. Many devices can also be connected to your smart speakers, 

including Google Home and Amazon Alexa. 

You’ve seen the people controlling their homes from their mobile devices. 

Unlocking doors for repair people, turning lights off and on, adjusting the 

thermostat and talking to people through a doorbell camera. That could 

be you. WH Security can help. Give us a call to learn more today!

Staying safe 
while cookingSimplify your home life
The holidays are a great time to bring 

family and friends together and cooking 

is often a big part of the celebration. 

But did you know the main cause of 

home fires is unattended cooking? If 

you’re cooking at home, keep fire safety 

in mind. By following these safety 

tips from the National Fire Protection 

Agency, you can prevent these fires:

•	�Stay in the kitchen while you are 
frying, boiling, grilling, or broiling 
food. If you leave the kitchen, even  
for a short period of time, turn off  
the stove.

•	�Use a timer to remind you that you  
are cooking. 

•	�Keep anything that can catch fire — 
oven mitts, wooden utensils, food 
packaging, towels or curtains — away 
from your stovetop.

•	�Keep kids three feet away from the 
stove and hot liquids. The steam or 
splash from vegetables, gravy or 
coffee could cause serious burns.

Whether you are home or away this 

holiday season, monitored smoke 

sensors from WH Security can help 

protect your home and belongings. 

Monitored smoke sensors make the 

same loud alarm as traditional smoke 

sensors. However, this type of system 

also alerts your local monitoring center 

of the problem 24/7. From there, the 

monitoring center will call you and 

notify the proper authorities, giving 

them the best opportunity to save your 

home. Better yet, having a monitored 

smoke sensor does not increase the 

cost of your security system monitoring!

Source: National Fire Protection Agency
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During the Thanksgiving holiday, we want to take the time 
to say thank you, we appreciate you and we truly value your 
business. We know you have a choice when it comes to home 
security, and we’d like to thank you for trusting us with your 
home security needs.

Whether you’re a new customer or have been with us since 
1989, we appreciate your business and hope you’ll tell your 
friends and family about our top-notch security services.

Why get a service plan?

�SIGN UP TODAY!
Call 763.477.3664  
or visit wh-security.com

You can avoid unforeseen costs associated with your security system 

by signing up for one of our three service plans. These plans cover 

some or all of the costs accrued during a service call.

We offer three different service plans, which cover some or all of the 

costs accrued during a service call, as well as one free system check 

per year, which helps to ensure that your system is always in excellent 

working order. They keep your system working smoothly and your 

budget intact. The service plans range in price from $7.95 to $15.95 per 

month making them good for your system and your budget.

Our custom-designed security systems put your mind at ease and alert 

you of intruders and environmental issues such as fire, freeze and flood. 

Adding a service plan protects you from unforeseen costs.

Thank you for your trust!

Keep your 
contact 
information 
up-to-date!
Keeping your contact information 

up-to-date with us is critical to 

protecting what matters most 

to you. Doing so will ensure the 

proper people are alerted should 

your alarm be set off.

To update your information, call us 

at 763.477.3664 or the monitoring 

center at 763.477.4275 and a 

representative will work with you 

to update your contact list. Please 

also make sure your email address 

is on file so you can receive our 

email communications.


